
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Claire Bennett   

Sent: 23 November 2024 11:27 

To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 

Subject: Objection Slim Chickens alcohol licence 

 

We own the ground floor flat, A Alexandra Road. Over recent years we have experienced 

more and more anti social behaviour involving alcohol and drugs.  As a neighbourhood we 

try hard to support each other.  

 

The idea of a late night drinking place at the end of our road is scary indeed! We 

wholeheartedly object. Buying the odd chicken drumstick to permit you to drink from 

09.00am to 11.00pm is a recipe for disaster and we foresee a large problem for the corner of 

our road.  

 

Historically we have had people with problem drinking hanging around the corner of our 

road, urinating in Martins Walk, and this can be intimidating for residents.  

 

I hope you will give consideration to our concerns when assessing this application.  

 

Kind regards 

Claire and Mark Bennett 
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